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Mytech Partners Announces Make a Difference Grant for Twin Cities Nonprofits
Applications now open until November 20, 2020

Minneapolis-St. Paul Metro, MN — 10/12/20 — Today, Mytech Partners announces its 2020 Make a Difference
Grant for nonprofits in the greater Twin Cities metro area. The recipient of the main grant will win three years of
Managed Services and Project Services, valued at up to $250,000 over the term of the grant. Additional grants & prizes

will be awarded to finalists.

“Mytech’s mission is to grow, help, and make a difference, and we’re thrilled to once again do exactly that,” said
Nathan Austin, Co-Founder & VP of Business Development at Mytech Partners. “Our 2018 Make a Difference Grant in
Colorado was an incredibly rewarding experience, and we’re excited for the chance to bring that same experience to our

Minnesota community.”

In addition to Austin, judges include John Wurm (Membership & Communications Director of Minnesota
Council of Nonprofits), Jonathan Weinhagen (President & CEO of MPLS Region Chamber), Jason Rood (General
Manager at Mytech), and Jake Butzer (Partner of Rocket55). Rocket55 will also contribute digital marketing assessments

for select finalists.

Applications are open from now until November 20™. Nonprofit organizations are encouraged to visit Mytech’s

website at www.mytech.com/grant to apply. Applicants will be judged based on need, technology vision, and ability to

capitalize on the services provided.

Founded in 2000, Mytech Partners provides managed & co-managed IT services to small- and mid-sized

businesses in both Minnesota and Colorado.

For more information on the Make A Difference Grant:

www.mytech.com/grant
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